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The sustainability of the operating nuclear power plant (NPP) fleet is largely dependent on the fleet’s 

supply chain. In recent years, the number of available suppliers and differing standards have caused 

challenges for operating NPPs. Operators have identified harmonization of their interface with the nuclear 

supply chain as a key factor for economic and reliable operation of the existing and future NPP fleets. At 

this event, senior managers from international, non-governmental and nuclear operating organizations will 

present the progress achieved, discuss current efforts and share their views on challenges, opportunities 

and benefits of harmonization, as well as presenting practical solutions. 
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